
From: Watkins, Mike
To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter * PUC
Cc: Jennifer Joly
Subject: RO-14
Date: Thursday, June 15, 2023 10:28:36 AM

You don't often get email from mike.watkins@milton-freewater-or.gov. Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern,
The City of Milton-Freewater Light and Power has had no changes made to its Wildfire Mitigation
Plan.
Thank you,
Mike Watkins, Electric Superintendent
City of Milton-Freewater Light and Power
Milton-Freewater, OR.
541-938-8231
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